HERITAGE

MONTH

Asian Heritage Month has been celebrated since the 1990s. In May 2002, the Government of Canada
signed an official declaration to designate May as Asian Heritage Month. Let us all take the time to
reflect on and celebrate the contributions that Canadians of Asian heritage make to our country.



